Hematology Lab Meeting.
 
8/28/2019 @ 9:00 am 

	Present:	 Pat Gelineau



Announcement: 

1)  The last day for know your number was August 30th. It is a way for the hospital to reimburse us for our good health routine.

We had a discussion on- What do we do if we find an IV contamination before Chemistry? What is process to fix it? Workflow committee will review the current policy.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hematology’s responses: We call the floor to let them know of the IV contam and ask for a redraw and cancel the test. And also alert the other labs about the IV contamination.


2) The switch server will occur during the week of September 9. Actual date and time is in discussion with Sysmex.
	 
